
STABLE VIEW LETTER FROM BARRY:
It’s been a very busy time at Stable View.

A new Arena, the Healing Arts Center, an additional Equipment
Shed, the Widening of the Short Connector have all focused a lot
of our resources on Infrastructure.

However, we’ve also spent a lot of time planning for this year's
HJ Shows, April 4*, and the Intercollegiate and Interscholastic
Championships in May.

If you add into the mix the number of new Sponsors we’re
dealing with, you’ll have some idea of the amount of time we’re
allocating to new projects.

As you know, it’s not intended for Stable View to be big, rather,
we believe that there is a niche for friendly and good value
medium sized facilities to create additional riders and increase
their market share.

No business can stand still - there’s a need for ongoing
investment……Stable View is no different. It's working. Please
see below for 2022, 2023 and 2024 February Sunday Eventing
Academy Entries.



We're proud to announce that Stable View's June HT has been
selected as the send-off venue for the US Olympic Team for the
Paris Olympics. VIP packages will be announced ASAP.

For information, you will find our Instagram and Facebook
accounts. 

https://www.instagram.com/stableviewaiken/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/stableview/

